
 

3rd - Art in The Park 

14th - Spring Dinner  @ 

Casa Capri 

6:00 PM Cocktails 

6:30 PM  Dinner 

 
  

  

  

JUNE 

4th - Peggy Gallery 

23rd - June Nelson 

28th - Terri Harold 

JULY 

14th - Pat Savaglio 

27th - Kris Klimisch 

AUGUST 

7th - Carol Smet 

10th - Jane Firkus 

11th - Michelle Rundle 

13th - Jane Ottum 

14th - Monica  Yuhas     

 28th - Kathy Ladousa 

Hello Ladies, 

At our May meeting the Club awarded 

two PPWC Pearl Ruffolo Scholarship’s 

to Jessica Massimo (left) a Tremper 

High School senior who will be        

attending St. Mary’s University located 

in Winona, MN and Monique Landry 

(right) who  attends Lakeview Tech 

Academy and will be attending         

Milwaukee School of Engineering this 

fall.  Our philanthropic recipient's were Community Impact Foster Care Program, Frank Elemen-

tary Book Sale, Blessings in a Backpack, St. Matthew’s Elder Garten, Garden of Eatin’, 

Brookdale Staff Appreciation Party, NAMI (National Alliance on Mental Illness), Law               

Enforcement Appreciation Day and Kenosha County Sherriff’s Department “Shop with a Cop”.  I 

had the honor of presenting donations to the Pleasant Prairie Fire and Rescue Department, the 

Pleasant Prairie Historical Society and the Pleasant Prairie Police Department.  Thank you to 

each and every Club member for your hard work and  dedication to the Club which allow us to 

continue to support scholarships and philanthropic causes in our community.        

 

Dear fellow Clubwomen,   

As I reflect back on the two incredible years I had serving you as your Club President, I am filled 
with a deep sense of gratitude.  It has been such an honor and privilege to serve as your     
President.  I am so proud of our Club and am very grateful for the dedicated Executive Board I 
had the honor of serving with over the course of my term.  This Board has strived to empower 
you while exhibiting strong leadership, class, grace and wisdom at every turn throughout the 
past two years.  I know Vickie and her Board all possess a strong sense of purpose and        
commitment to our Club and will be very         
successful.  Thank you for allowing me the great 
privilege of serving as your president.  It has 
been one of the most satisfying  endeavors of my 
life.   

  

Chief Craig Roepke,              
Pleasant Prairie Fire and Rescue 

          Jean Werbie-Harris,                  

Pleasant Prairie Historical Society 

     Chief David Smetana,    

Pleasant Prairie Police Dept. 

In Federation, 

Monica Yuhas 



 

 

In Federation, 

Monica Yuhas 

GFWC-PPWC President  
        

 

 

Our Club history continues… 

  


